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‘�THANK YOU FOR SAVING MY LIFE!’ 

The RNLI saved me and my two friends  
in 2001. Afterwards, when we were being  
treated in hospital for hypothermia,  
we learnt that our body temperatures  
were so low we may only have survived  
a further 5–10 minutes in the water.  

The RNLI saved our lives with only minutes to spare.

‘I cannot stress enough the importance of supporting the  
RNLI so that its incredible volunteers can be ready for action.  
You never know when you or a loved one might need their  
help and I encourage everyone to dig deep when contributing  
to this vital fund.’

Martin Toner, Civil Service Welfare Officer, Belfast 
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MESSAGE FROM THE CHAIR, 
SIR PETER HOUSDEN

As Chair of this lifesaving 
charity, I am delighted that you 
are helping us to fundraise for 
The Lifeboat Fund in 2014. 
Your support and assistance 
will help us protect some of 
the bravest volunteers in 
the business. 

The Lifeboat Fund’s 2014 Appeal seeks to donate £280,800  
to the RNLI, sufficient to train one crew member at every  
UK Lifeboat Station. 

The training these volunteers require is rigorous. It turns a 
recruit from someone who wants to save lives into a person 
equipped to do so well and safely. 

However you choose to get involved with The Lifeboat Fund, you 
will be joining a long tradition of Civil Servants and others who 
are committed to raising money to save lives at sea. 

My thanks and best wishes, 

Sir Peter Housden KCB,  
Permanent Secretary of the Scottish Government.

If you would like to know more about this charity and how you can support it please contact thelifeboatfund@RNLI.org.uk.
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